Sodium Fluorosilicate Emergency Purchase
Bullet Points

The current contract has expired. An RFP was submitted with only one bidder responding
that was non-conforming.

The 2 most current vendors, Sal Chemical and Bonded Chemical, who are suppliers of
fluoride, were unable to guarantee a bid price for the term of a contract.

We have negotiated with Sal Chemical to provide “drop shipments” on an emergency
basis with competitive pricing.

Emergency procedures were followed with notifications to the Purchasing Commissioner
and Director of Public Utilities to complete this purchase.

A purchase order is awaiting approval upon passage of this legislation. It is PO #45-
00129325.

The total purchase price for this fluoride, with fuel surcharge is $21,671.05.



